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Westport Public School 
Works notification 24 November 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

During January 2022, School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) engaged a contractor to install new and efficient LED 
lighting at Westport Public School under the NSW Government’s LED Lighting Upgrade Program. 

A lighting fixture installed during this work had become dislodged from the ceiling in Room FR1002. This lighting 
fixture was reinstalled by the contractor with minimal disruption to school operations.    

An assessment was conducted of all newly installed lighting fixtures at Westport Public School to ensure the 
fixtures are safely and securely mounted. The contractor confirmed all 30 fixtures are suitably secured to the 
ceiling and do not pose a risk of becoming dislodged. An inspection report was issued to SINSW upon completion. 

An additional precautionary inspection will be done during the summer school holidays to ensure the safety of all 
school users.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of school staff and students is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your understanding. 
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